The Board of County Commissioners of the County of Monmouth

DIVISION OF PLANNING



TERI O'CONNOR County Administrator

Email: teri.oconnor@co.monmouth.nj.us

JOSEPH BARRIS, PP, AICP, CFM Director of Planning

Email: joe.barris@co.monmouth.nj.us

July 17, 2023

Change of Venue Notice for a Regular Meeting of the MONMOUTH COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL Thursday, August 3, 2023, 5:00 PM.

The Monmouth County Environmental Council (MCEC) is scheduled to meet at and tour the natural resources and county facilities at the Manasquan Reservoir on the date of its regularly scheduled meeting, August 3, 2023 at 5:00 PM.

As per the Open Public Meetings Act, notice of this meeting is being posted to advise the public that a majority of the MCEC members may be in attendance at this field outing.

Questions concerning this meeting should be directed to Harriet Honigfeld at 732-431-7460 or harriet.honigfeld@co.monmouth.nj.us.